
Hiring Our Heroes Hiring Fair Joint Base Anacostia-Bolling 

 

DLA recruiters attended the Hiring Our Heroes Career Fair on Thursday, Nov. 12 at Joint 

Base Anacostia-Bolling in Washington D.C. The job fair was open to military members, 

veterans and military spouses. It was a great opportunity to provide information on DLA’s 

mission and job opportunities to a diverse, qualified and motivated group representing the 

armed services.   

 


